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Dear Andrew Vaughan,

Owner of 16 Roseleigh Close, Twickenham, TW1 2JT.

Response to: NEIGHBOUR CONSULTATION, letter dated 4 September 2023.

I’d like to OBJECT to this application for the following reasons:

1. Potential damage to wildlife and trees. On several occasions I have seen badgers in this plot or
very close to this plot (within 5 metres). Commonly, I see foxes. My understanding is that badgers
are a protected species in the UK, so I cannot see how the destruction of a potential habitat can be
approved. Additionally, I am concerned that the root network of the large Horse Chestnut Trees has
not been explored enough and as such development could cause fatal damage to these trees, which
provide environmental benefit and are habitats for bats and birds that the local area is lucky to have.

2. The proposed design is not fitting with the existing maisonettes. None of the other properties
have balconies. If approved this development would likely cause noise pollution. Additionally, my
view is that not enough consideration has been made to the additional parking burden that will be
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view is that not enough consideration has been made to the additional parking burden that will be
caused. The road is already full with cars, as are many of the surrounding roads.

3. It is my understanding that all other planning applications have been rejected.

4. My neighbours will likely lose sunlight if this development was approved. Additionally, many of my
neighbours are retirees and some are housebound. This development will cause 18-24 months of
disruption, making their lives more difficult and polluted.

Kind Regards,
Daniel Ormond
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